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4 December 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents, Caregivers and Student 
 

YEAR 12 and 13 - START OF YEAR 2019 
 

This letter is to inform you of important dates and times for the start of school in 2019. 
 
Option choices and form class information should be available online, through the parent portal, from the 
23rd of January 2019. 

 
Course Confirmation:  Friday, 25th January from 9.30am to 2.30pm in the Theatre 

All Year 12 and 13 students are expected to attend.  Staff will be available to discuss option changes and give 
academic guidance.  Students are not required to wear school uniform on this day. 

 
Thursday, 31 January 2019 is “Day 1” of the school year, beginning at 8:40am and finishing at 3:10pm. Students in 
Year 12 and 13 must be in correct school uniform.  The new senior uniform can be worn in Years 12 and 13. 
 
A stationery list is enclosed. Please ensure that you have the necessary equipment ready for school. Also enclosed 
are lists relating to workbooks, subject fees, PE uniform costs and school donation.  
 
We would like to bring your attention to the possibility of setting up an automatic payment at the beginning of the 
year to help you spread the cost. Please contact Ms Julie Kilroy j.kilroy@gc.ac.nz for assistance, or alternatively, use 
the automatic payment form which is enclosed for your convenience. 
 
Finally, we wish each and every one of you a restful and enjoyable holiday and we look forward to seeing you in 
2019. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Paul McKinley 
Principal 
 
Enc: Stationery list, Fees list, Automatic Payment Form 
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